
April 27, 2020
RICHWOOD VILLAGE COUNCIL


Following the Pledge of Allegiance, the regular meeting of the Richwood Village Council was called to order by Mayor Scott Jerew, April 13 at 7:00 p.m.  

Mayor Jerew called for attendance, Council members present: George Showalter, Laurie Eliot-Shea, Pat Morse, Donald Ridgeway, Reddy Brown and Von Beal. 

Pat Morse moved and Laurie Eliot-Shea seconded a motion to approve the meeting minutes from 04/13/2020.  The motion passed unanimously.

Von Beal moved and Reddy Brown seconded a motion to approve the warrants as presented.  The motion passed unanimously. 

Von Beal moved and George Showalter seconded a motion to enter executive session at 7:15 pm to discuss real estate issues.  The motion passed unanimously.

George Showalter moved and Laurie Eliot-Shea seconded a motion to return to regular session at 7:27 pm. Motion pass unanimously.

Visitor resident Sandy Blanton asked council questions about Dudley Circle roads. Mayor Jerew explained that things have been put on hold due to the restrictions during this time and Mr. Wills will be asked to attend a future council meeting once bans are lifted to discuss the next plans.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Council discussed suspending of shut offs and applying late fees to water bills due to hardships during this time.  Council will discuss with solicitor.

George Showalter moved and Reddy Brown seconded a motion to adjourn and Council approved the motion unanimously. Mayor Jerew adjourned the meeting at 7:36 PM.


__________________________                  		    ______________________________ 
Mayor                                                                    Fiscal Officer 
